CNA Board Meeting
March 5, 2024 - 7PM
Sockeye

Attendees:

Greg Williams, President

Jessica Aston, Secretary

Claire Fenton, Garden Tour Committee Chair
Nate Black, Member at Large

The City of Boise will send out the CNA postcard by early April. It includes upcoming meeting
and event dates and our website.

Jessica and Claire will submit an ACT Grant request for the Garden Tour. Claire has the budget
breakdown.

Greg and Tommy will review the Wells Fargo bank statement to see what monthly expenses
are being paid from that account.



